
Congratulations! You are the family of a first grader at Hunting Park Christian

Academy. This year is setting up to be one of the best, starting with you. I am so

glad that you and your child will be joining my class.

This year is eye-opening for the students as they gain confidence in what they

already know and become eager to learn new skills and concepts. I hope to make

our classroom a place where students feel safe to explore, respected by peers and

staff, loved by all, and confident in their abilities. In doing so, you will be amazed

by the growth in your student, academically, socially and spiritually.

Since you are a vital part of your child’s growth and development, I welcome your

input, concerns and assistance now and throughout the school year. Please don’t

hesitate to contact me either by phone, text or email at Barbaraw@hpcaphilly.org

or 609-680-4023.

My personal prayer for your child is that s/he will “grow in the grace and

knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ” (2 Peter 3:18) and with His help,

will know God’s love for them.

I am looking forward to getting to know you and your first grader!

Barbara Wire

mailto:Barbaraw@hpcaphilly.org


First Grade

Supply list for 2022-2023

● 1 package of #2 pencils

● Erasers

● 10 count box of markers

● Glue sticks (as many as you like)

● 1 box of crayons

● Small storage box to hold above items

● 1 roll of paper towels (for whole class use)

● 1 pair of scissors

Students do not need to bring any other items except what is

listed above. I am overstocked with hand sanitizer.This supply list

will go out again mid-year to be replenished.


